
	
 
GSA Postpones Shea 2020 
  
 
Due to the growing global concerns on the spread of the corona virus (COVID-19), 
the Global Shea Alliance (GSA) has postponed the International Shea Conference 
- Shea 2020 - to June 1- 3, 2020. 
 
Over the last few weeks, GSA has worked with Togolese health authorities in the 
hope that the conference gets underway as our stakeholders have, all along, looked 
forward to, however, GSA believes that proceeding with the current dates would not 
be in the best interest of members, staff, partners and other participants whose 
health and safety we hold as top priority. 
 
GSA appreciates the advanced level of your travel plans, but hopes you will 
graciously support the move, while you take steps to attend the conference in June. 
 
Please be assured that, apart from the newly announced dates for Shea 2020, all 
other arrangements, including registration for the conference and venue still remain 
valid. 
 
GSA will continue to work closely with all members and partners across the industry 
with regards to any new development. 
 
Kindly contact info@globalshea.com or p.nunoo@globalshea.com on any enquiries 
and concerns about registration and exhibition. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on June 1-3, 2020. 
 
Kind regards, 
GSA Secretariat 
	


